
Attendance  
Year R – 84% 

Year 1 – 86% 

Year 2 – 94% 2 Lates 

Year 3 – 97%  

Year 4 – 88% 7 Lates 

*Year 5 – 95%* 

Year 6 – 90% 
Just 2 classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 5, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school after 

8:50am is marked as late. Please try 

to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Leo J & Phoebe T 
Teddy S 
Year 1 – Freddie McP & David B 
Aviana B 
Year 2 – Amelia F & Reggie W 
Olina C 
Year 3 – Scarlett Mc & Penelope J 
Sofia L 
Year 4 – Roman B & Laila B 
Johnathan E 
Year 5 – Wesley Mc & Cassius P 
Santana H 
Year 6 – Oliver Pr & Elsie P 
Isaac B 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay & Learn 

Just a reminder that we are having Stay 

and Learn sessions throughout the school 

this term. The next one is for Y1 on 

Wednesday 10th May at 2.45pm. 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Friday 5th May 

SAT’s 
Children in Y6 will be sitting their National 

curriculum tests next week, and the 

children in Y2 will be completing theirs 

throughout May. It is really important that 

all pupils are in school and on time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone Safety 
Please remember to check your child’s 

phone, even normal messages, to ensure 

that there are no inappropriate messages 

and/or content being shared. Check 

school spider for weekly online safety 

advice or visit National Online Safety - All 

Guides. 

 

Young Carers 
Thank you to Vicki and Kate from Young 

Carers who came into school to talk to the 

children about what this means. For more 

information please visit 

https://haltoncarers.co.uk/young-carers/ 

If you think that your child qualifies as a 

young carer then please speak to 

someone at school who can refer you to 

this service. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

The King’s Coronation 

We have had a lovely day today 

celebrating for the King’s coronation 

tomorrow.  

Please check out Facebook for photos of 

the day. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bank Holiday 

This weekend is another long weekend as 

there is another Bank Holiday on Monday 

8th May. Children should return to school 

on Tuesday 9th May. 
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